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Comments:  Mount Timpanogos Wilderness is a WILDERNESS and should be kept that way. That means ANY

structure would take away from that "wilderness" designation. The proposed re-building project is a waste of

time, money and resources. This building serves NO practical purpose and is a major invasion of equipment and

workers that will totally disturb this pristine environment and the wildlife that lives there. This project is TOTALLY

UNNECESSARY. Let the wilderness be WILDERNESS!


